
SECTION MEETING MINUTES 
 

February 19, 2005 
 

Present: Larry Gerlach, John Yost, Dale Greene, Bob Wicker, Glen and Daniel 
Feveryear, George and Mark Beever. 
 
The President called the meeting to order at 9:05AM and called for committee reports: 
 
Treasurer: Larry Gerlach reported a current balance of $1,281.40, with 51 current 
members. 
 
Section Advisor: Glenn Feveryear reported that he had submitted the “NAR Needs 
Fixin” paperwork in January, and is expecting the Section renewal forms shortly. 
 
Competition: Glenn detailed the preparations for RAMTEC-12, April 2/3 at The Plains 
in Manassas, VA.  
 
HPR: Dale Greene reported that efforts are still on going to check out the possible use of 
Ft. Indiantown Gap for HPR launches. 
 
Webmaster: Tony Rossi wasn’t present, however Larry Gerlach made a motion, second 
by Bob Wick, to pay Tony the sum of $150.00 for the first 6 months of 2005 to cover the 
costs of hosting the website on his server. Motion passed. 
 
Old Business: Dale Greene and Larry Gerlach presented information on trailers that 
they’ve seen recently for sale. They will continue with the follow-up. 
 
New Business: Glenn advised that NOVAAR would be running the sport range at 
RAMTEC. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:40, at which time Glenn began his presentation on gliders.  


